
(9/27/2010) Christopher Meyer - Solar Prject Site Page 1

From: <mmcgproduc@aol.com>
To: <cmeyer@energy.state.ca.us>
Date: 9/27/2010 11:26 AM
Subject: Solar Prject Site

Dear Mr. Meyer,
I am writing to protest the proposed location of the Imperial Valley 
Solar Project site near Coyote Wells and Plaster City, California.  I 
believe it would cause irreparable damage to the interpretation and 
appreciation of California's unique history, specifically to the Juan 
Bautista de Anza National Historic Trail.
This is against the law of the National Trails System Act (P.L. 90-543 
and PL 101-365) which recognizes the contributions and importance of 
this trail.
I am a 7th generation Californian, a descendant of one of the colonists 
of this historic Anza Expedition on this trail and great great 
granddaughter of General Mariano Guadalupe Vallejo, who held the last 
Supreme Military Command of California, Commandant General of the Army 
in California, Commander in Chief of Mexico.
I am a member of Los Californianos, California Mission Studies, one of 
the first women accepted into the regular membership of the Society of 
California Pioneers and in the process of being one of the first women 
of Spanish descents accepted into the DAR.
I am a teacher of California State docents and 4th grade students.  I 
am a published California Historian and producer of programs on 
California history.
I want my protest to be officially recognized in the Docket 08-AFC-5.
Sincerely,
Martha Ann Francisca Vallejo-McGettigan
P.O. Box 142
Pope Valley, CA 94567
707 965-2169
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